
TEXT MESSAGES 

The school sends out text messages and/or e-mails to alert parents/staff of 

early dismissals, late starts, and no school days due to bad weather and for 

other reminders throughout the year.  If you have not already been receiving 

these messages and wish to start receiving them this year, please go to the 

following links and complete your sign up.  You can sign up for both texts and   

e-mail, and both parents may sign up.  It is easy to sign up, and we want to 

encourage everyone to participate.  Even though you may have listed your 

numbers on your registration sheet, you need to go to the links and complete 

your sign up.  The school is unable to just sign you up. 

 

http://www.remind.com/join/prek-8 

or 

http://www.remind.com/join/3b864 

http://www.remind.com/join/prek-8

